
Meet your teacher

Next year Mrs Jackson will teach your class sometimes 

Dear Children,

I am so thrilled that I will be teaching you 
sometimes next year. After spending time 
with you all when you I can’t wait to teach 
some of your lessons and get to know you 
better.

There are some brilliant and exciting lessons 
we will do together. I’m sure we will have so 
much fun learning about them. I can’t wait to 
see how much you develop and the new skills 
you will learn as we explore these together.

I am really looking forward to getting to know 
you even better. I can’t wait to share 
adventures, fun and lots of laughs with you 
next year. I know we’re going to have a great 
year and reach for the sky!

Although I am a terrible 
singer, one of my favourite 

things to do is listen to 
music. My favourite song is 

Mr Brightside by the Killers. 
I also love Take That and 

have seen them in concert 6 
times.


